
PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE 2023-2024 BUDGET

APRIL 11, 2023 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: J. Joseph Ingalls
Trustees: Peter DiRaimondo, Brian Friedland, Leroy Forshee
Trustee Joseph Flint – Absent 
Clerk: Vanessa Scott
Treasurer: Kristene Libordi
Codes: Bill Rusby
Other:
Wesley Bryan – Fire Dept.

Mayor Joseph Ingalls opened the Public Hearing at 6:06 PM.

Mayor went over the proposed budget of $206,901.00 with a tax rate of $4.15148 which is a 1.53% change from last
year. 

The following amounts are proposed to be transferred to reserves:
$4,000 Police
$10,000 Village Equipment
$10,000 Streets
$20,000 Fire

Third assistant fire chief, Wesley Bryant, representing the fire department, asked the board to explain where $2,000 
had been moved to.  Mayor Ingalls will get back to the fire department on this inquiry.

A period of time was open to the public for questions, comments and suggestions.  No other questions, comments or 
suggestions at this time.

Mayor Ingalls reminded the public that they could call in to the Clerk’s office at any time with questions.

Hearing was adjourned at 6:16 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Vanessa Scott
Clerk


